
From: Ian Booth <ian.booth@nana.com.au>  

Sent: Friday, 5 November 2021 2:25 PM 

To: Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: NANA - AM2021/66 

 

Dear Commissioner Bissett 

 

I refer to the decision issued on 4 November in matter AM2021/66 – [2021] FWC 6228. 

 

I think there may be a minor error or possibly a typo in paragraph [7] of the decision. 

 

Clause 11 Casual Employees of the GRIA 2020 is quoted. At 11.2 of the quotation, a reference is 

made to 11.5. I would suggest that it should be 11.3. 

 

I don’t think this in any way impugns the decision, as the decision as enunciated, is in our view an 

appropriate resolution to the matter. 

 

FYI. 

 

Regards 

 

Ian 

 

Ian Booth 

The Newsagents Association of NSW and ACT Ltd (NANA) 

 


